Volume 4 Issue 4 May

2005

# **Upcoming Events**

Spreckel's Cinco de Mayo/Day of the Child Carnaval & Art for the Heart Silent Auction

Wednesday, May 4th 5:00p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

#### **UCPG** Meeting

Tuesday, May 10th 6:00 p.m. Forum Hall, UTC above Wells Fargo Bank Full Agenda available at UC Library

#### **UCCA Board Meeting**

Wednesday, May 11<sup>th</sup> 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. UC Library

### UCCA'S 4TH ANNUAL CLEAN UP DAY

Saturday, May 14th 8:00 a.m. – noon (or until bins are filled)

#### **UC Celebration Committee**

Tuesday, May 17th 7:00 p.m. Standley Rec Center Public welcome

#### **Standley Recreation Council**

Thursday, May 26th 7:00 p.m. Standley Park Public Welcome

### Happy Mothers' Day!!

### **DEADLINE**

for the June issue is May 10<sup>th</sup>. For **news**, email:

caroleucca@sbcglobal.net
For ads, email:

uccaADS@hotmail.com



# Happy 100th Birthday, Helen Mort!

Helen Mort, a resident of University City Village Apartments (Town Park Villas) for more than 15 years, was honored at a party on April 5th at the village. More than 80 residents and friends attended, including Liz Wallace, a former resident of the village who came all the way from Connecticut to celebrate Helen's special day.

Daughters Frances Greathouse of

Clairemont and Mary Weinbrecht of University City hosted another party for family and friends on Helen's actual birthday Saturday, April 9th.

Until recently, Helen was an active participant in the Excercise Club at the Village. UC salutes our wonderful, active centenarian. Helen would like thank all for their cards and birthday wishes.

# Clean UP Day Saturday, May 14th

Here's your chance to clean up around your home and help clean up our community. To get your assignment, come to Swanson Pool parking lot at 8:00 a.m. Bring gloves and rakes, brooms, or shovels.

Debris Box of San Diego has donated two large dumpsters in which residents may place their unwanted, nonhazardous material. The dumpsters will be located at the Swanson Pool parking lot from 8:00 a.m. – noon or until filled. The following items will not be accepted: Appliances, tires, construction materials such as bricks and concrete, dirt, and

batteries; Hazardous materials including wet paint, motor oil, pesticides and herbicides. To dispose of hazardous items, call (858)694-7000 to make an appointment at the Household Hazardous Waste Transfer Facility located at the Miramar Landfill entrance on Convoy Street, just north of Highway 52. Televisions and computer monitors will not be accepted either but may be recycled free at the Miramar Recycling Center (858) 268-8971. Help keep University City looking good. Participate in UCCA's fourth annual Clean Up Day.

# Neighborhood News...

Congratulations to Claire and Sid Fersten, married 70 years! All their children and grandchildren came from as far away as Chicago to help them celebrate at the Chabad's Center...Adam Covalt, who since kindergarten days at Spreckels has pursued his fascination with theatre, won the plum role of "Tony" in SCPA's recent production of "West Side Story"... The Annual Cinco de Mayo/Day of the Child Carnaval and Art for the Heart Silent Auction returns to Spreckels on Wednesday, May 4th from 5:00 - 7:00 p.m. Students perform dances from all over the world, there are fun games booths to play, and delicious Mexican food from PapaChito's to savor. The Art for the Heart Silent Auction in the library will offer opportunities to bid on various items ranging from Padre Packages, Tastes of Restaurants to Weekend Getaways. Student artwork is also up for bid, and pieces are both astounding and sentimental. For more information, contact Jemma Samala at 858-774-3266...The profusion of yellow flowers that look so pretty on our canyon sides in Spring, are Mustard and the ubiquitous "Caltrans Daisy" - unfortunately both are 'foreign imports'. To see plants native to this area, check out the garden that was planted and is maintained by Ben Stevenson. It is next to the kiosk at the Genesee entrance to Rose Canyon - opposite the U.C. High School...Several UC residents and friends gathered for dinner at the SKY-BOX on Sunday, April 17th to celebrate UCCA's 3rd birthday. Among those in attendance were Hugh and Mary Pates, Sandy and Ernie Lippe, Mary Ann and Ed Guerra, Mary and Bill Weinbrecht, Jackie and Wayne Young, John and Syd Walsh, Andy Freeburn. Tom and Darlene Ventimiglia and Martha and Carmi Hodge...Congratulations to the UCHS surf team on their Championship inaugural season!

## NOTICE

Flyers or handouts about businesses or non-UCCA events, activities, issues or organizations are neither inserted nor distributed with the UCCA newsletter.

# Thalia Murray Scholarship Fund Established

Bruce and Kevin Murray, sons of the late Thalia Murray, are offering a scholarship in her memory to an eligible University City High School senior via EdUCate!, the University City Foundation for Public Schools. Mrs. Murray taught in the San Diego Unified School District for 20 years, including 17 years at Marcy Elementary (now Mission Bay Montessori) in UC. Thalia Murray received a scholarship to Radcliffe, now fully integrated with Harvard University, which allowed her to attend a high-quality, four-year college. This experience dramatically changed her life for the better. Her family's goal is for this scholarship to have a similar impact on a graduating

UC High senior.

A committee comprised of key EdUCate! members, UC High School staff, and her sons will award the inaugural \$2,000 scholarship. Applications are due by May 5, 2005. Interested seniors should contact Nanci White, Counselor at UC High School, at 858-457-3040, ext. 222, for eligibility details, scholarship criteria, and applications. Applications can also be downloaded from the EdUCate! website at www.uc-educate.org. The scholarship recipient will announced at the UC High School Scholarship and Awards Ceremony at UC High on June 2, 2005, at 7PM.

## Erin Lewis Crowned Individual State Longboard Champ Surf team wins City Longboard Championship

The UCHS Surf Team, Sarah Stinson, Savanna Joseph, and Erin Lewis captured the San Diego City championship in the Women's Longboard division and also earned second place honors in the State Championships. Erin Lewis was crowned individual State Longboard Champion, the first

Centurion ever to receive this award. Congratulations to Erin, the entire surf team and their coach, Chad Smith, a UCHS alum ('97) on their very successful inaugural season. Best of luck to Erin as she begins her professional surfing career.

## \$76,000 Awarded to U.C.'s Public Schools

EdUCate!. the University Foundation for Public Schools, awarded 48 educational grants totaling \$76,000 to the five public schools in University City in a ceremony at University City High School April 14th. This is the largest dollar amount ever awarded by EdUCate! in response to teacher requests from Curie, Doyle and Spreckels elementary schools. Standley Middle School. and University City High School and brings the total awarded over the past 12 years to over one half million dollars!

The grants awarded in the various categories are:

Fine Arts \$3,890 for items such as art appreciation videos and resources, a conductor's podium system and percussion section stools, music library cabinets and sheet music.

**Humanities** \$4,702 for Native American cultural study aides, speakers for music players, 3-D models of geology, and laptops for access to digital art collections.

Interdisciplinary \$6,333 for analytical thinking activity guides, cultural diversification library resources, and videotapes/DVDs to enhance K-5 curriculum.

Language Arts \$21,070 for items such as author talk videos; books and activities for English-Spanish home reading programs; headphones, tape players, and books on tape; dictionaries and thesauri; poetry programs and anthologies.

Physical Education \$2,540 for PE equipment for elementary school students and a music and PA system for SPARKS PE activities. (cont on pg.6)

# **CERT San Diego:** Firefighters and Citizens Working Together to Build Safer Communities

The City of San Diego Fire-Rescue department has established an innovative program, Community Emergency Response Team (CERT) with the goal of helping families, neighbors, businesses and communities get through the first few hours or days following a disaster before help arrives. Several communities including Scripps Ranch, Tierrasanta. Talmadge Alvarado/San Carlos/Allied Gardens are in the process or have already established CERT teams. Barbara Ayers of the San Diego Fire-Rescue Department presented information and recruited volunteers at the April UCCA meeting to form a CERT in University City. UC resident, Greg Hom has

already completed training and is serving as team leader.

Free training is provided in a 6-8 week series of classes taught by San Diego Fire Rescue personnel. The next training academy will run for six weeks from September 27th — October 15th. A flexible schedule allows student volunteers to attend Wednesday nights from 6:00 -10:00 p.m. or Saturday mornings from 8:30 a.m. — 12:30 p.m. CERT volunteers are men and women of all backgrounds that are active in the community —or want to be. For more information or to volunteer, call 619 533-3075, email cert@sandiego.gov. or visit www.certsandiego.com.

# Planning Dept. Releases General Plan Update Discussion Draft for Public Review

The City of San Diego Planning Department announced the release of the Discussion Draft General Plan Update on April 20th. The goal of this preliminary, discussion draft is to solicit public comment on the document. In the next six weeks, San Diegans will have the opportunity to review the discussion draft and provide feedback to the General Plan team.

This is the first update to the City of San Diego's General Plan since 1979. The first step toward updating the General Plan began with City Council adoption of the Strategic Framework Element in October 2002, which set forth a comprehensive strategy and guiding policies to improve the quality of life for current and future San Diegans.

Since early 2003, the Planning Department has been working with citizens to update the balance of the 1979 General Plan which includes refining Strategic Framework Element policies, incorporating citywide community plan policies, consolidating fourteen elements into nine, and preparing a user-friendly format.

The nine elements of the General Plan Update are: Strategic Framework/Land Use, Mobility, Urban Design, Economic Prosperity, Public Facilities, Services and Safety, Recreation, Conservation, Noise and Housing. (The Housing

Element will be released as a separate document.)

The General Plan Update is built upon a foundation of public input. It began with the work of the Strategic Framework Citizen Committee which drafted a vision and core values for a new General Plan followed by hundreds of citizens participating in workshops and community planning group meetings to refine the vision and City of Villages Strategy. Since adoption of the Strategic Framework Element, dozens of community members have participated in the General Plan Update through Planning Departmentsponsored panel discussions, Planning Commission and City Council workshops, interest group meetings, and one-on-one meetings Planning Department staff.

To view the Discussion Draft General Update, visit www.sandiego.gov/planning. The document is also available for viewing at local branch libraries and community service centers. If you are interested in purchasing the draft, contact the Planning Department at (619)235-5200 or visit 202 C Street, fourth floor. Copies of the draft are available for \$5, or you may purchase a CD-Rom for \$2. (from the Press release issued April 20th by the City of San Diego Planning Dept.) Deadline for submitting comments to Colleen Clementson is June 3rd. (cclementson@sandiego.gov)

### Did You Know?...

As of March 2, 2005 all computer electronics including keyboards, printers, mice and processing units, as well as TVs and computer monitors, are now accepted without charge at the Recycling Center at the Miramar Landfill. Call (858) 268-8971 or click on Recycling at www.sandiego.gov for more information...

...The University Community Planning Group (UCPG) executive committee members elected Linda Colley president, Jim Mayfield vice-president and Milt Phegley Membership Secretary. The Secretary's position will rotate among the board members...

...The Golden Triangle Chamber of Commerce will hold its Business Expo at the Braille Institute, 4555 Executive Dr. on Tuesday, May 10th from 4:30 – 7:30 p.m. For information, call 858 866-0676 or go to www.goldentrianglechamber.com..

...Tanya Howe, former UC resident, is teaching Photoshop and a Dreamweaver/Web Design course at the Community College District, Adult Continuting Education. The free classes are located in Clairemont and are open enrollment...

...City Council and Planning Commission meetings are among the programs televised live and repeated on City channel 24. See www.sandiego.gov for the weekly schedule...

...Councilman Scott Peters cautioned attendees at UCCA's April General Meeting that we will have to fight to keep Miramar if it is on the

# **Choral Group to perform** at UC Library

Come hear the fabulous Sing-Sations, "the group with the fabulous sound, and the moves that will surely astound," perform at the University Community Branch Library, 4155 Governor Drive, Wednesday, May 4th, at 6:30pm. The Sing-Sations is a choral music class offered by the San Diego Community College District. This program is free and everyone is welcome.

# President's Perspective...

I have always considered being able to live in a safe, secure neighborhood a great gift in life. I have had the privilege of living on a street where there has not been a crime or serious injury since 1980. We have had a safety angel in our neighborhood, Mary Simmons, who lives at the end of our cul-de-sac, and is ever alert to anything unusual happening on our block. She and her deceased husband, Doug, were pioneers in the Neighborhood Watch program, and she has kept a steady watchfulness for our safety since that time.

I think all of us in University City are fortunate to have a strong sense of security about our Safety. Officer Ralph Cummings, our community police officer, assures us that we are one of the most crime-free areas in the City. I think this is due to the fine family structure, the ongoing awareness and the constant vigilance of the citizens of our community. If anyone has a concern about safety issues, or suspected crime concerns, contact Officer Cummings

at racummings@pd.sandiego.gov. or 858 - 581 - 9921. He has been very responsive to any requests or complaints from our community. We are very fortunate to have him on our side!

The other safety concern we have in our community is traffic. In order to increase traffic safety, neighbors in the area of Cather and Gullstrand St. have met with members of the SDPD traffic engineers and Madeleine Lee of Councilman Scott Peters office to work towards traffic calming measures to reduce speeding on those streets. Also, at a recent general meeting of the University City Community Association, Councilman, Scott Peters promised to look into measures to slow autos on Stresemann St. during the morning rush Besides these measures, I hours. believe each of us can contribute to traffic safety by being more gentle with our speed in the area and alert to the concerns or other drivers.

If you have any further ideas for preventing crime or preserving traffic safety, please pass them on to me at hpates@ucsd.edu.

If you haven't yet joined our association, please do so this month, as we work together to create an evermore beautiful, safe and clean University City! Hugh Pates



# **UCCA Supports Grad Nite**

The UCCA Board recently donated \$250 to the University City High School Grad Nite celebration. Shown above is Grad Nite Chair Lynn Shields gratefully accepting the donation from UCCA President Hugh Pates. For the all-night Grad Nite party, the UC high school gym and surrounding areas are transformed into an ancient Roman coliseum to provide a safe, sober and fun place for the graduating seniors to spend their last night together.

Grad Nite at UC high was started 15 years ago through the incredible enthusiasm of Mary Kay Hewitt, Barbara Henshaw, Maria Ring, Suzanne Ohlfest, Kathy Wallace and Susan Styn. The event now includes dancing, casino games, a rock climb-

ing wall and a giant slide, laser tag, Karaoke, massages, arcade games and lots more. The event costs over \$20,000 each year with only about half that amount derived from ticket sales, so the Grad Nite committee is busy throughout the year with fund-raising activities including garage sales and a / fashion show. The Grad Nite committee feels this is inexpensive insurance to prevent the tragedy that could occur if students celebrate graduation night by drinking and then getting behind the wheel of a car. Anyone wishing to donate to this worthwhile non-profit organization can mail their check payable to UCHS Grad Nite to UCHS, 6949 Genesee Ave, 92122. A tax-deductible receipt will be provided.

# Thank You to All Who Support the Newsletter

Thanks to our advertisers, all who submit articles and news and our amazing corps of volunteers who sort, coordinate delivery and distribute each edition neighbor to neighbor, this newsletter continues to reach the doorsteps of south UC households. What an amazing community effort! THANK YOU to each and every one of you! YOU make the newsletter possible. A big thank you to Paradise Printing for always getting our issues out on time. To those who haven't participated, join the fun. If you've thought about deliv-

ering, consider signing up as a sub if you can't commit on a monthly basis. Help is needed throughout the community as people move, vacation or students move on to jobs and college. Our volunteers include all ages from seniors to students to toddlers walking with their moms. If you have graphic arts or writing talent, consider helping with newsletter production.

To volunteer, email

caroleucca@sbcglobal.net. Let's continue to work together and build community.

# U.C. CLEAN UP DAY

# Saturday, May 14<sup>th</sup>, 8:00 a.m. – Noon

# Clean up around your home and community

- Meet at 8:00 a.m. at Swanson Pool parking lot for your community assignment. (Bring gloves, rakes, shovels)
- Bring your non-hazardous waste to the dumpsters at Swanson Pool parking lot 8:00 a.m. – noon or until the dumpsters are filled.

**Not accepted:** Appliances, paint, oil, pesticides, herbicides, construction debris, bricks, concrete, tires, dirt, batteries, computer monitors, televisions. **Call 858 694-7000** for disposal of hazardous waste items (appointment required), or **858 268-8971** for information on recycling TV's, computer monitors and appliances.

Haven't sent in your membership? It's not too late!

# UCCA Membership Application One membership for your entire household for January – December 2005

	New memberRenewal
General member \$15Cor	nmunity Supporter \$35UC Community Angel \$50
ease print. May we list your name(s) in the community newsletter? Yes No  Date	
Address	
Phone	E-mail_
If you would like to volunteer to help with	any of the following that may take place, please print your name below:
UCCA officer	Membership
Newsletter distributor	Newsletter production
4th of July Celebration	Graffiti Abatement
Holiday Tree Lighting	Landscaping
Community Cleanup	Summer concerts
Traffic Committee	Code Compliance
Other	

Thank you for your continued support!

Please make your check payable to UCCA, and mail it with this form to:

UCCA Membership, 3368 Governor Drive #121, San Diego, CA 92122

Questions: Hugh Pates, UCCA President (858) 453-0645

# May Activities at Standley Park and Swanson Pool

Babysitters Training offered by the American Red Cross will be held at Standley Park. The training session which covers two days will be held from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. on Friday, May 20th and 9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. on Saturday, May 21st. Training includes safety issues, injury prevention, illness issues, first aid, decision making skills and age appropriate behavior and play. Registration is now being taken at Standley Park for this two-day program. For more information, visit the American Red Cross at www.sdarc.org. Wacky Wednesday After School Program offered by Social Advocates For Youth (SAY San Diego) provide after school activities for youth grades K-5th. The program is held at Standley Park, and the cost is \$140. The next session is May 4th through June 14th. Program takes place from 12:30 p.m. -5:30 p.m. Activities include arts, crafts, sports, cooking, science, walking field trips as well as homework labs. For more information call SAY at 565-4148 ext. 237. Register now at Standlev Park.

Youth Basketball League sign ups are being held at Standley Park through the month of May. Registration began April 9th and goes through June 22th and ends September 3th. Games will be held at Standley Park and at Doyle Park. Practices will be held outside, please no team requests, and Volunteer Coaches needed. For more information please call Darlene Thorig at (858) 587-4727 also visit <a href="https://www.afas-ports.com">www.afas-ports.com</a>.

Swimming Lessons Mail-In Registration The summer swimming lessons mail-in registration at Swanson Pool (located east of Standley Park & Recreation Center) will begin May 9th. Look for information and summer schedule in late April.

Recreation Council Meeting Come join the Recreation Council at their monthly meeting May 26 in the Crafts Room at Standley Park. The Council meets every fourth Thursday of the month to discuss issues that affect Standley Park.

### Grant awards (cont. from page 2)

**Special Needs** \$248 for a phonics system for special needs reading.

Science and Technology \$36,875 for math manipulatives; science kits and equipment; a laser printer for history and AVID classes; new computers and laptops; a digital camera and photo printer; software and headphones for a computer lab; and Power Point projectors for classroom presentations.

EdUCate!, a non-profit organization made up of community volunteers, has the goal of improving the quality of public education in the University City community by funding supplemental resources that otherwise cannot be provided because of state and district financial limitations and budget cuts. EdUCate! raises the majority of the money by producing the annual Taste of the Triangle in November which features many fine area restaurants and a

very popular Silent Auction of fun, theme-filled baskets. Funds are also raised through the foundation's Honor-A-Teacher Program and its Friendraiser Run/Walk.

Additionally, the foundation is augmented by the generosity of private donors and corporate sponsors which included: The Marketplace University City, Washington Mutual Bank, La Jolla Golden Triangle Rotary Club, Ann Wille & Associates, San Diego National Bank, Caryl Lees Century 21 Award, San Diego Marriott La Jolla, Golden Triangle Chamber of Commerce, San Diego Metropolitan Magazine, Southland Equities, The Century Club of San Diego, and Steele Bodies. For more information about EdUCate!, please visit its website at www.uc-educate.org.

### Kindergarten Registration at Doyle

Doyle Elementary is in the process of registering Kindergarten students for the 2005-2006 school year. Applications are available in the school office between 8:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. daily. After completing the regis-

tration process, incoming Kindergarten students must attend one of the scheduled Kindergarten Assessment sessions. The next session will be held on May 10 between 8 - 11:30 AM.

# **ADVERTISING INFORMATION:**

Reservations for ad space will be accepted on a first come-first served basis beginning the 1st of the month preceding publication. A backup list will be maintained.

To reserve space, please contact **Terri Day**, UCCA Advertising Manager at **uccaADS@ hotmail.com** or **858-874-3900**, **EXT 108 between 10 a.m. and 3 p.m.** only. Email contact is preferred, if possible.

Ad copy in camera-ready format must be received by the 10<sup>th</sup> of the month preceding publication (i.e., May 10<sup>th</sup> for June edition) by Terri Day, Advertising Manager, at uccaADS@hotmail.com as an attachment.

Hard copy of ad plus check for the

proper amount made payable to UCCA should be mailed by the 10th of the month preceding publication to: UCCA Ads, 3368 Governor Drive, #121, San Diego, CA 92122.

### **AD PRICES:**

Business card 3.5"x2.0" \$45
Double business card 3.5"x4" \$80
Quarter page ads 3.5"x4.5" \$90

(Note:Prices will increase to \$50/\$90/\$100 with the July/Aug issue.)

Additional costs incurred for preparation of ads for publication will be billed separately.

Advance reservations: Ad space may be reserved in advance only once per calendar quarter.

**Disclaimer:** The UCCA newsletter receives information and advertising from a variety of sources. UCCA and the publisher cannot and do not guarantee the accuracy of the information or the complete absence of errors and/or omissions nor do UCCA and/or the publisher assume responsibility for same. Publication does not constitute an endorsement by the publisher or UCCA.

# **Doors & Windows**

Hardware & Moulding Sales to Installation VISIT OUR SHOWROOM

7580 Clairemont Mesa Blvd.

Mon-Fri 8 am-6 pm Sat 10 am-5 pm Sun - by appt.

Family owned & operated UC Residents since 1979 ... we know UC!

# DWD

(858) 874-3900

Lic. No. 628761

www.doorsdirect.com **VISIT OUR WEBSITE FOR SPECIALS!** 





### John & Sandy Bassler

Coldwell Banker Residential Real Estate President's Elite - Relocation Specialists

Specializing in University City since 1978 University City Residents and volunteers

John

(858) 583-5157

(858) 583-5141

Toll Free

(800) 233-2806

sold@sunnysocal.com www.sunnysocal.com







## Mark Giffin Landscape

Specializing in Renovations & Problem Solving 858-571-7465

- M.S. in Agriculture
- Former SD Zoo Plant Propagator
- 24 Years Experience

Helping Clients Create Their Vision



University City personal Computer

**WE WORK IN YOUR HOME** \$65.00 AN HOUR

NO CHARGE IF WE DO NOT FIX YOUR PROBLEM MOST PROBLEMS ARE CORRECTABLE IN ONE HOUR

Tel: 858-452-0248 Fax: 858-452-8238 E-Mail: ucpcer@san.rr.com



# Bill Christensen's Quality Painting

Estab. 1978 • License #467224 • Bonded

Residential & Commercial • Custom Faux Finishes Restoration Services • Hydro-Pressure Washing

#### We paint by the number...

- Step I Estimating! We provide the highest quality job at the most competitive price.
- Step 2 Preparation! Better quality, better details, better results.
- Step 3 Quality Painting! With us, quality is something you can count on.

619-435-7336

My family and I are U.C. residents. In fact, we're happy to provide a list of local references who will be happy to speak on our behalf.

# **Kearny Mesa Veterinary Center**

Complete Care For Dogs & Cats - AAHA certified since 1988 Craig Marvil, DVM

Owner & UC Resident since 1972

Avi Shaprut, DVM

Teresa Chapman, DVM

20 % off with this ad.

858-279-3000

www.kmvet.com

Quality - Compassion - Experience

# Sunday! Sunday! Sunday!

Come join us for worship this Sunday! First Baptist Church of San Diego 5055 Governor Drive (858) 457-4827

www.firstbaptistsd.com Sunday morning worship services 9:30 Blended

11:00 Contemporary Ministry † Fellowship † AWANA † Sunday School † Small Groups Fellowship † Christian Education † Community Concert Series



### Thank You

to all who make this newsletter possible Our terrific volunteers Businesses that advertise

and

Paradise Printing for always getting the job done for us!

# Find your inner swimsuit.



This summer take time for yourself with 30-minute fitness and sensible weight loss at Curves. Right now if you join Curves you can split the service fee with any friend. Over 4 million women have found success at Curves.

# Curves

The power to amaze yourself."

Over 8,000 locations worldwide.

858-373-2870 3316 Governor Dr. UC Marketplace with Henry's



BBB

curvesinternational.com

\*Offer based on first visit enrollment, minimum 12 mo. c.d. program. Not valid with any other offer Valid only at participating locations through 7/10/05.

# Preserve Nature in Your Neighborhood

# Rose Creek Watershed Alliance

The Rose Creek Watershed Alliance is an alliance of organizations and individuals helping to plan the future of the 23,427-acre Rose Creek Watershed. Communities in the watershed include Clairemont Mesa, University City, Pacific Beach, East Mt. Soledad and MCAS Miramar. Rose Creek enters the ocean at Mission Bay. Please join us!

Upcoming meetings are scheduled for these dates. Please check the website for confirmation:

Pacific Beach, May 2nd, Monday, 5:30-7:30pm, 1st Public Workshop, Pacific Beach Library, 4275 Cass Street

Clairemont, May 26, Thursday, 6-8pm, Rose Creek Watershed Alliance Steering Committee, Clairemont Community Center 4731 Clairemont Drive at Lakehurst Avenue

University City, June 11, Saturday, 9:30-12:00, 2nd Public Workshop, Doyle Recreation Center, 8175 Regents Road

The Rose Creek Watershed Alliance 4079 Governor Drive #330, San Diego, CA 92122 info@rosecreekwatershed.org

www.rosecreekwatershed.org



